
There will be no classes during 
Christmas break (December 23rd and 
30th). Classes resume on January 6th 
2019.  

Thank you to all who came and 
participated in our Christmas Family 
Night. Thank you to all who made 
the play a success. Directors Mary 
Collard, Ellie Lamb and Mari 
Granhus: STARING: Kate Norton, 
Connor Norton, Clark Norton, Chase 
Myatt, Tyler Myatt, Mia Smith, 
Winter Smith, Skye Smith, Regina Luna, Olive Collard 
and Ruby Collard and our pianist Jill Myatt. Thank you 
to Jody Colton and Sue Watson for the soup dinner. 
Thank you to Dawn Coles for her continued support of 
the Religious Education Program.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
January 17, 2019 

January Duties 
Funeral Dinners — 10  Albs — 9 

Coffee Hour — 7 

Our office and foodbank will be closed 

Monday Dec. 24 through Wednesday 

Dec. 26 in honor of the Nativity of our Lord 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will return Thursday, December 27, 

2018 for normal work hours.   

We wish you a very blessed Christmas. 

BINGO from 2—4 PM in the social hall. 
Please join the Knights of Columbus for a fun-

filled afternoon.  See you then! 

What a wonderful 
turnout for our 

Family Night.  The 
youth did a wonderful 

job on their play.  We 
appreciate all of the help that 

we received to put this event on 
for our parish.  Thank you also 

for your generous donations for 
the live auction items.  It is 

greatly appreciated. 

REMINDER:  You will be receiving your 2019 
dues notice shortly.  Please pay off this 

notice promptly so I don’t have  to send out 
2nd notices.  Postage is getting expensive.  

Thanks, Hal 


